September Newsletter


The 2015-2016 school year is about to start!  Transition day will be Monday, August 31st.  You will drop your child off in their current room, we will transition them, and you will pick your child up in their new classroom.  
As your child is entering their new classroom, take the opportunity to introduce yourself and get to know their new teachers.  This is an exciting time for everyone, and we look forward to a smooth and successful transition for your little ones!
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Happy birthday to all of our September birthdays!!!
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We have some new staff members joining us!
Ms. Jennifer will be joining the Pre-K team.
Ms. Deanna will be joining the Beginners team. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please help us in welcoming them to our school!
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